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Executive Director
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March 11, 2016

Ms. Donna M. Ford
3320 Belmead Lane
Tyler, TX 75701

Dear Ms. Ford:

Our file reflects that all requirements of the Order of the Board entered on March 10, 2015, have been
met.

Should you wish to reinstate your nurse licensure compact privilege(s), you will need to complete
and return the enclosed Declaration of Primary State of Residence form. This form can be
downloaded from the Board’s website at; hitp://www.bon.state tx.us/, Applications & Forms,
Primary State of Residence Declaration, if needed.

Good luck in any future endeavors and should you have any questions, please contact me at (512)
305-6827.

Sincerely,

DD

Diane E. Burell
Compliance Supervisor

DB/mw

Enclosure: Sworn Declaration of Primary State of Residence form

160-06.26.2012

Members of the Board
Kathleen Shipp, MSN, RN, FNP
Lubbock, President
Nina Almasy, MSN, RN Deberah Bell, CLU, ChFC Patricia Clapp, BA Laura Disque, MN, RN Allison Edwards, DrPH, MS, RN  Diana Flores, MN, RN
Austin Abilene Dallas Edinburg Bellaire Helotes

Monica Hamh.y, LVN  Doris Jackson, DHA, (ABD), MSN, RN Kathy Leader-Horn, LVN Beverley Jean Nutall, LVN David Saucedo, Il Francis Stokes
Amarillo Pearland Granbury Weatherford Ei Paso Port Aransas
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